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April 2017 Newsletter





Welcome. Welcome all, and a special welcome to any newcomers. 





Our 75th Anniversary To commemorate this, we have


written some of the history of the Garden Club, so please read it and let us know if you think it is accurate.  Let us know if you have any further information or photos etc. We have minutes of every meeting, and names of many members, so if you think your friends/relatives were involved and would like to see their names in the original minutes or address books, ask Martyn or Tessa.


contributed to the planting of the Upton flower bed behind the clock tower, which will have our details on , and suitable perennials.


 arranged an afternoon outing on Friday 30th June from 2.30pm  at the walled garden,  Upton Country Park, where we can share our flasks of tea and have our photos taken around a celebration cake. If anyone wants transport to get there, please let us know and we can arrange some car shares.


The Art Group are painting a mural for us, which will probably be placed at the rear of the flower bed, depicting our history. 





Spring Sale.    Our annual Spring Plant Sale will be on Saturday 13th May 2017 from 10am to 12 noon. (Helpers to arrive at 9am please.)  We will again be sharing it with the ‘day centre’ as this seems to work well for us all.  As you thin out your plants this Spring, please consider putting unwanted tubers, some cuttings etc. in pots so that we have plenty to sell on the day. Last year we were short of plants. Please grow anything you can! We also need produce, cakes, jams etc, items for a ‘Gardening raffle’ and garden tools etc to sell, (no plastic pots  thanks!) We will also need helpers on the day, so reserve the morning NOW!


 This is our main fundraiser of the year, so please support it and bring your friends. 


There is a sheet of paper circulating tonight for you to sign up for your contributions, (plants, cakes, raffle prizes etc,) to the Spring Sale. We need a rough idea so that we know how many plants to order from the nursery, and how many people will be needed to man the cake and produce stall!


There is also a sheet to sign if you can volunteer to help on the day. Thank you all in anticipation!


Out and About Just to whet your appetite! NGS Gardens locally open in the next month or so are ‘Sitting Spiritually’ Lyme Regis 29 and 30 April – not NGS, but redesigned by RHS gold winner Jarmanmurphy.  This is its only opening – free entry and parking.   Sydling St Nicholas – 28th and 29th May. The 10th Blandford ‘Hidden Gardens – 25th June. Look up websites for more details. Moya and Lynn are happy to arrange ‘car shares’ to events. 


Next Meeting. On Thursday 25th May, Martin Young will present ‘Fragrant English Roses.’ We all love the beauty of roses, so come and be inspired.


Sorry, there will be no newsletter for May as I shall be away. I look forward to catching up on Thurs 22nd June when Jonathan Garrett will present ‘Breaking the Rules – Container Gardening with a Twist.’ Try and get friends with small or no gardens to attend this one!








If you require any information on any of the above or other aspects of LMUGC, please phone Tessa on 625953 or email secretary@lmugc.org.uk.
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